Hi Fellow Trail Riders and Friends of A. H. Stephens State Park,

You are receiving this email because at some point and time you have volunteered at A.
H. Stephens or have expressed an interest to work at this park. I hope you will join us
this year for the Georgia DNR and State Parks Equestrian Workday, Saturday, March 10,
2018, 9:00 a.m. (RAIN OR SHINE)

We have several projects planned, trail work, campground cleanup, and other tasks.

If you have equipment that could assist with these projects please let me know. Also, we
could use UTV's (gators/mules) to get volunteers to work areas.

If you can attend, please let me know as soon as possible because we need the count for

planning tasks and lunch preparation. Also, if you know of someone or some group who
may be interested please feel free to pass this on. Help us show Andre Mclendon, Park
Manager, and his staff how much we appreciated a wonderful place to ride and camp.

I look forward to hearing from you. You may email me at kjwhitel @bellsouth.net or
call 706-614-8348.

Kathy White, Volunteer Coordinator



